
From: Michael Rizzo (mjcarpeting@aol.com)
To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org; sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Mike & Shelly Novakowski farm shed
Date: Sunday, September 26, 2021 6:08:43 PM

Hello my name is Mike Rizzo and i live at 3416 Middle Cheshire Road and am the next door neighbor to
Mike & Shelly Novakowski. When i first moved in to the house in 2014 Mike was the first person to stop
by and introduce himself to me and said if i ever need anything do not hesitate to ask me. Over the past
seven years i have got to know Mike & Shelly very well and consider them to be the perfect neighbors. I
have no problems what so ever with how they run there farm stand and in fact find it very convenient to
walk over and buy fruits,vegetables,flowers,pumpkins or whatever else i might need that they sell. In the 7
years that i have been here i have never heard of any problems or trash blowing around or any smells as
Mike keeps it very clean there. So i have no problem with them putting a 10 x 16 shed up for there farm
stand.    Thanks Mike Rizzo
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